Dear All KSC Swimmers, Parents and Carers

We have now received official confirmation that from Thursday 3rd December we
can once again return to Kimberley Leisure Centre for our Swimming Club
sessions.

With this in mind we will be pleased to welcome swimmers back to the same
weekly session they were swimming in immediately before the November
lockdown. We will have the same COVID-19 secure protocols in place again and
would like to remind everyone to remember their face masks.

For the present time we will continue to offer a single weekly session to
swimmers but if your swimmer can't swim their session, please text Alan

on 07929 575199 so that he can offer the place to another swimmer. If you would
like to be considered for another session when someone cancels, also let Alan
know.

We will swim up to and including Wednesday 23rd December before taking a
break for Christmas and we hope to be able to provide some "swim time fun" for
our swimmers in the 3 weeks leading up to Christmas as we bring this difficult
year to its close.

@ Alan and all teachers and poolside support volunteers who cover our weekly
sessions - dust off your Christmas hats, festive outfits and Christmas pool activity
games ready to kick off December back at KSC.

@ all swimmers - brace yourself and see if you recognise the volunteers...............
See you all soon

Everyone from KSC



